
 
 

 Year 2 Homework Letter – Friday 10th June 2022 
I hope you all had a lovely break, a special thank you to the choir who attended the 

Jubilee Tea Party on Friday and sang to the attendees. Thank you for coming, you made me very 
proud! 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Water bottles, sun hats and 
waterproofs 
Please remember to send your 
child to school with a named water 
bottle which we take outside at 
lunchtime so they can stay 
hydrated. In very warm weather, 
please make sure they also come to 
school with a hat and wearing 
suncream. As the weather can be 
variable, can I ask that the 
children keep a waterproof in their 
bags should it rain. 
 
 

Maths 
This week we have been learning about 
place value and addition. 
 
We have been learning: 

- How to partition a 2 digit number 
in different ways eg. 23 is 20 +3, 10 + 
13 or 10 + 7 + 6 

- Partitioning 3 digit numbers eg. 112 
is comprised on 100 + 10 + 2 

- And how to add bridging 100 using 
partitioning 
 

 
 

Homework 
Spellings: There are spellings in the children's homework 
books. Please complete these and practise them at home.  
Maths: There is a task on MyMaths adding 2 digit 
numbers. 
Reading: Your child should be reading every day for 
around 15 minutes.   
  

 
 
 

Dates 
Sports Day—24.6.22  
PTFA Summer Garden Party—25.6.22  
Hopathon—29.6.22  
INSET Day—1.7.22  
Art Exhibition—4.7.22 - 3.30pm-5.30pm  
Art Exhibition—5.7.22 - 3.30pm-5.30pm  
Reserve Sports Day—8.7.22  
Music Concert—12.7.22  
Open Evening—14.7.22  
No Ark – 21.7.22 (am and pm)  
No Ark – 22.7.22 (am and pm) 
 
 Have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs Cordey and Miss Murray 
 
 

English 
This week, we have finished reading the ‘The 
Bear and A Piano’ by David Litchfield. We 
retold the story in groups and then using basic 
sentences which retold the story, we ordered 
them and then ‘up-levelled’ by adding more 
detail such as sentence starters, adjectives, 
adverbs and conjunctions. Then we wrote our 
own version of the story using ideas from our 
group work and a vocabulary list. This term we 
are focusing on our handwriting and making 
sure we ALWAYS have a capital letter and a 
full stop. As the story is about music, we used 
different musical instruments to learn about the 
present and past progressive tense eg. 
Strumming, playing and shaking. We also learnt 
the rule for adding the suffix ‘ing’ to these verbs. 
We had lots of fun! 
 

 


